sender's personal identifiers such as
email address and iPhone device ID
will not be included on the Web site
but will be retained by NLM . Further,
the information may be disseminated
to other agencies and institutions
assisting the effort to locate missing
people. Meanwhile, if you hear from
the person you are concerned about,
please follow instructions at the
HEPL Web Site. Additionally you
may also wish to use the Haiti
Earthquake Person Finder
(http://haiticrisis.appspot.com/)
maintained by Google, or resources
at the U.S. Department of State
(http://www.state.gov).




